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[bookmark: _GoBack]        in September 2008, there was a student who came to DFC 
        in October, 2008, he was on his way home from the Intercity area
        it was night and he was alone
        he was walking along the river
        He came across a group of young males, who were unknown to him
        He had a short conversation with them and they attacked him
        He was thrown in the river by these males
        He swam to the opposite side of the river and ultimately managed to escape this attack
        He went home, to his boarding parent, and showed up soaking wet
        He left Thunder Bay to go back to his community almost immediately thereafter
        After he left Thunder Bay, he never returned to DFC as he felt unsafe in Thunder Bay
        None of the subject students were involved in this incident
        There are no issues or concerns surrounding the response and follow up that occurred by NNEC staff and TBPS

